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Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                           27 January 2023 

 

As promised in my recent letter, I have reviewed the criteria for vulnerable students and can 

confirm that your child meets that criteria. Your child is expected to attend on Wednesday 1 

February as normal in full academy uniform. Students will be located in year group provision 

throughout the day, where they will be supported in completing their online learning. 

 

Details of the vulnerable criteria can be found below:- 

 

 
 

 If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me or a member of the academy Leadership 

Team. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr P Willerton  

Principal 


